
Hello Nursery 

We hope you are all ok. The teachers in Nursery are really missing you and are looking forward to seeing you all very 
soon. We thought we would send you a little message. We miss you! 

Have a fun half term next week and enjoy the time with your families.  

Stay safe and keep smiling. 

Love from 

Mrs Hodges, Miss Masters and Mrs Naureen x x x   


